Hiteon PTC Board Meeting May 1, 2020

Present: Kim Rivers, Carrie Tillotson, Aaron Sarver

Absent: Amy Fabian-Crump, Rebecca Kanarek, Joni Epstein, Danielle Kolp, Brenda Montgomery

Others present: Kristin Glover

- 1. Teacher Appreciation Week:
 - a. Plans are in place, emails to parents have been sent out
- 2. Newsletter
 - a. Will send out on May 8 and first week of June.
 - b. Kristin will email contributors to ask for their contributions.
- 3. Fun Run Update
 - a. Hoping to have 2020 Fun Run in the Fall.
- 4. Considering other fundraising opportunities in case can't have fun run.
 - a. Selling chocolate or anything?
 - b. No other fundraisers this year
- 5. How do we stay community-connected if we aren't able to have large events next year?
 - a. Will have to brainstorm
- 6. Kindergarten Orientation
 - a. Could have a PTC video to let knew families know about PTC?
- 7. New Board Members
 - a. Voting in at June PTC meeting
 - b. Kristin Glover would like to be co-president
 - c. Have a potential person for secretary
 - d. May not need more than one volunteer coordinator?
 - e. Will put announcement/call for new board members in newsletter
- 8. Website hosting
 - a. renewal is due in June
 - b. Need to transfer contact person information, as Carrie is ending her 2 years on the board this June. If we have a new secretary before then, will transfer to that person, otherwise will transfer to Kim.